Our Ref: DM/JD/223 Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01698 274907

E Mail: ht@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date: 24th April 2018



Mr Daniel Murray Head Teacher

Learning & Leisure Services Noble Primary Shirrel Avenue Bellshill ML4 1JR

Dear Parent/Carer,

P5-7 Cross Country

Your child wishes to represent Noble Primary at a Motherwell/Bellshill Cross Country Competition on Wednesday 25th April from 12.30pm to 2.30pm at Dalziel Park. This event will be **outside** and we would advise a waterproof jacket which if needed can be borrowed from the school. Pupils will travel to and from the event in a taxi with a school adult.

Pupils should arrive in their school uniform and will change into their P.E. kit (tracksuit, dark coloured shorts and a white polo shirt). Please also bring a water bottle, a warm jacket and suitable trainers (it may be mucky).

As they will be out before lunchtime we would suggest a packed lunch on the day. If your child is entitled to a school dinner and you wish the school to provide a packed lunch, please tick the box on the bottom of this form.

Please sign and return the attached consent form.

Mitchell

Yours faithfully,

Mrs C Mitchell Principal Teacher



